
Messages: 

- Please could any spare clothes that have been sent home be returned, thank you.
- We are working with the children at snack and lunchtime and greatly appreciate containers to be 

labelled so we can encourage the children to tidy up their own belongings.
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email –

beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk
Have a lovely weekend!

Friday 4th October 

2024

Beech Class have done lots of exploring of weather themed activities and
investigating different states, like the differences between water and ice.
We have also enjoyed doing collages of rainbows with different materials.

Head Teacher Awards
Ezra for great transitions all week! 

Logan for fantastic rainbow art work!
Kind Award: 

Orlando for being kind and sharing toys with others.  

This week we have been thinking about –
❖ Using Cued Articulation alongside our

RWI Speed Sounds.
❖ Experiencing and labelling more.
❖ Recognising sequences of events in class.
❖ What we notice in our surroundings.
❖ Stopping and starting movements in P.E.
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